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The 2017-2018 Idaho 4-H Rangeland Skill-a-thon has been rescheduled for May 31st-June 1, 
2019. The original date in September 2018 turned out to have too many conflicts with other 
events. Team registration was not low, but it was not as high as we were hoping to reach. The 
new date has less conflicts as school is out for the summer in most of Idaho’s public schools by 
then. In the months leading up to the new skill-a-thon date, the planning team will conduct 
adult volunteer trainings as a method of recruitment in order to increase the number of skill-a-
thon teams that register for the 2019 event.  
 
Both curriculums (youth and coach’s guide) have been peer reviewed and approved by the 
University of Idaho’s CALS publishing department. The last edits are being completed and we 
plan to have the guides printed and ready for the teams to use as they prepare for the skill-a-
thon competition. The Little Endowment Grant will be used for curriculum publishing costs as 
well as the competition itself. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
Tyanne Roland 
Assistant Extension Professor 
Extension Educator, Adams County 
Office: 208-253-4279 
tyanne@uidaho.edu 
 
 


